
 
September 3, 2020 
 
 
Dear Member 
 
We please to inform you that visa 

recommendation letter for incoming or 

outgoing business visitors will be issued 

through NADRA on recommendation of the 

Association. Kindly go through the attached 

operational Manual published by NADRA for 

the same and request you to please prepare all 

documents accordingly. 

 
With best wishes 

M. Muzzammil Husain 
Secretary General 
 


